
From: Keith Rogers PE
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River abd C&H Hog Farm Permit
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2017 5:10:55 PM

I strongly oppose the permit to allow the continued operation of the C&H Hog Farm Waste
disposal.  Please keep the Buffalo River watershed clean for all Arkansans.
 
Keith Rogers, PE
ADEG, President
adeg.us
479-466-7160
ADEG.us
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